
Announcements for Thursday, December 20, 2018 

- Please remember to vote for the BTHS Tree in the Holiday Tree Contest. There is a link on the 

BTHS website where you can vote every day. We are in fourth place and need all of your votes 

to win the $1,000 prize for our AVID Senior Scholarship Fund!! 

- Seniors- Don’t forget to check the blue binder at the Guidance desk to verify the spelling of 

your name for your diploma. You have until Friday! 

 

  

 

 


